
 
 

 
 

AGENDA ITEM:  10.5 
 
 

TOPIC:  YMCA Potential Partnerships 
 
BACKGROUND:  The YMCA is building a facility in the City of Forest Lake. 
Construction will start in the spring/summer of 2015 with completion set 
for spring/summer 2016. There are many partnerships that YMCA 
Branches have with various organizations, including school districts.  
 
PROCESS:  Administration has asked representatives from the YMCA to 
provide a general list of programs they offer and any examples of potential 
partnerships that might be of benefit and interest to our school district. 
Administration has not specified any particular partnerships but requests 
some examples for the School Board to consider. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Consider the information presented and ask for 
additional information or clarification if desired by the School Board. No 
action on any partnerships is being requested at this meeting. 

FOREST LAKE AREA SCHOOLS 
FOREST LAKE, MN  55025 

 
December 4, 2014 


